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28 January 2019 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

Reference Letter for Child Rights Information and Documentation Centre (CRIDOC) 
 
The Malawi Office of SRHR Africa Trust (SAT) is pleased to be a partner with the Child Rights Information 
and Documentation Centre (CRIDOC), an NGO duly registered in Malawi, which was established to create 
access to information related to the rights and development of children and young people. 
 
In Malawi, SAT, whose regional office is based in South Africa, started operations in 1991 and is 
registered under the companies Act as a Non-Profit Organization. SAT’s programming is premised 
around HIV, TB and Sexual and Reproductive Health and Right (SRHR) for young people and women. SAT 
also aims to connect community voices and experiences to national, regional and international networks 
and bring global best practices to the communities through strategic partnership. 
 
One of the projects that SAT has been implementing with partners in Malawi is Adolescent Girls and 
Young Women Accountability Project in which CRIDOC has played an important role as one of the core 
partners. In this project, CRIDOC managed to Amplify Adolescent Girls and Young (AGYW) voices in 
Malawi on HIV and AIDS and supporting AGYW to be part of Global Fund country related processes at 
national and grassroots level activities in policy discussions and advocacy processes. 
  
In this context, based on our partnership record as described above, we believe that CRIDOC would be 
an excellent partner with any other non-profit institution internationally. Throughout our acquaintance 
with staff at CRIDOC, we found them to be efficient, professional, honest, organized, and a fantastic 
team to work with. CRIDOC, therefore, has our highest recommendation for any other potential 
partnership opportunity, especially those related to fundraising/resource mobilisation, community 
mobilisation and/or advocacy, just to mention a few. 
 
Please feel free to contact the undersigned at +265 999 163 511 if you need any additional information 
or clarification or use the email address in the letterhead to contact SAT, Malawi office.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Robert Mangwazu Phiri 

Country Director- SAT Malawi 
 


